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1. Equality Act 2010
 

I write to express my serious concern at the Goverment's proposals to substantially reduce equality protection within the 2010 Equalituy Act. I believe strongly that the repeals proposed will weaken recourse to justice for those treated unfairly/unjustly.  These are contained in the Gov't's proposals:-
 

   (a) Enforcement Provisions - Section123(3) & (b) Labelled wider recommendations Powers for Employment tribunals.
 

   (b) Section 138 Procedures for Obtaining Information.
 

   (c) Third Party Harassment.
 

I would urge the Gov't to think again about these repeals and remove them from their intentions. It is from my knowledge of the unfair treatment of Lesbian, Gay, Bi & Trans people in the past, which leads to my serious concern over the Gov't's intention to water down existing provision under the Act as it now stands.
 

I am a member of Croydon Area Gay Society and have viewed the justice that has been acquired through the implementation of the Equality Act 2010,  inparticular through the Sections/clauses the Gov't  now intend to repeal.
 

I'd be pleased if you would make my views known to the ministers concerned, and to the three Croydon Members of Parliament.
 

A reply is sought to my submission.
 

 

